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ROAD CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
State Highway 36  

 
 

ROSENBERG (July 22, 2009):    Project Director Melissa Pena has reported that the Texas Department of 

Transportation (TxDOT) has contracted with Triple B Services for pavement improvements along State Highway 36 

between Avenue H and M.   The project includes removing the existing asphalt road and replacing with concrete. 

Construction could start as early as July 30 and last for approximately 60 days.  

 

Single lane closures will occur throughout the project and some temporary cross street closures are anticipated.  

Through traffic will be diverted as necessary.   SH36 between Avenue H and J is expected to be completely closed 

from 7pm Friday to 6am Monday for two weekends in mid-September.   

 

Triple B Services is responsible for traffic control and the placement of safety devices throughout the construction 

period.  

 

Questions should be submitted to the TxDOT Area Engineer at 281-238-7900 or by calling Ms. Pena at 832-595-3500. 
-END- 


